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Queens, NY, June 6, 2011 – NYS Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. (D-Queens), released the following statement on

today’s opening of the Resorts World New York Job Center:    

I appreciate the professional efforts of Genting New York and the fulfillment of another promise made to the community

with the opening of a Job Center at the site of the Aqueduct Racino, Resorts World New York. While I believe that the

demand for jobs citywide greatly exceeds the supply of job opportunities, I am grateful for Genting’s emphasis on local

hiring. Through the opening of the onsite job center and its Web site, http://www.rwnewyork.com, Genting has provided

qualified residents with the means of  applying for employment at Resorts World New York.  I look forward to meeting

with Genting monthly to address various issues in addition to jobs, which include public safety and traffic patterns, and

always respect their commitment to adhering to the concerns of my constituents.
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